
 
Considering the Canada Post disrupƟon,  
we would like to advise residents to  
avoid puƫng any payments or Ɵme  
sensiƟve documents in the mail  
for the Ɵme being.  
EffecƟve immediately,  
no payments or receipts will  
be mailed out. Please contact  
the Office to make alternate  
arrangements. 

 

  

For more up-to-date informaƟon on the C.U.P.W strike, visit the 
Canada Post website at: www.canadapost-postescanada.ca 


